
  
 
 
 

Friday, March 07, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
The Hillcrest wrestlers had an amazing championship yesterday to end the season. In fact, there 
were so many placers that this announcement will have to be in 2 parts – today and Monday to 
recognize all our amazing athletes. As a team Hillcrest placed third overall which is a huge 
accomplishment for our small team. 
We say farewell to our grade 8’s but they made it a celebration! We hope they all keep wrestling in 
high school. Dylan the Brave held his own against wrestlers who had been at it for three years. Torres 
the Consistent placed third as did Monica the Magnificent. Jacob the fierce and Caleb the relentless 
won in the finals in exciting fashion both bringing home the blue first place ribbons in their final middle 
school tourney. Congrats to all, you made Hillcrest proud. Stay tuned Monday for our other placers! 
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